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Georgia Soil and Water Conservation Commission 

The Board of Commissioners for GSWCC held a Zoom Meeting on March 17,  2021. 

 

March 17, 2021:  Mitch Attaway, Executive Director of GSWCC, is pleased to announce that 

the Board of Commissioners voted unanimously to appoint Bob Martin Chairman of the Board and 

Vikki Consiglio Vice-Chairman of the Board.  

 

Bob Martin is an agribusiness man and self-employed farmer in Irwin County. He serves on the 

Local Farm Service Agency Committee for the Ben Hill-Irwin office and is a district supervisor for 

the Middle South Georgia Soil and Water Conservation District. 

 

Vikki Townsend Consiglio has served as the Executive Director of the Georgia Utility Contractors 

 Association for twenty-four years. She has over thirty years of foundation and corporate board 

 experience serving on a multitude of construction industry, civic, and religious boards. In 2012, 

 she was selected to serve as a supervisor for the Henry County Soil and Conservation Commission  

Board.  

 


